
Subject: Re: A few new user questions and comments
Posted by Novo on Mon, 25 Jun 2007 03:21:20 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

gerryw wrote on Thu, 21 June 2007 16:41Hello All,

1. Remove / Resolve dependencies between "theIDE" and the U++ lib build. We need to be able
to build the lib for both M$ and Linux within a fully encapsulated cmake build.

I've tried another approach - MPC (http://www.ociweb.com/products/mpc)

It is similar to cmake, but it is not a build system. MPC is a makefile/project-file generator.

You can take a look at the results at 
http://www.ultimatepp.org/forum/index.php?t=msg&th=2097& amp;start=0&
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